
SEATTLE PARKS AND RECREATION   800 MAYNARD AVE S., 3RD FLOOR, SEATTLE, WA 98134-1336 

SMITH COVE PARK 
DEVELOPMENT

FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT OR IF YOU NEED AN 
INTERPRETER OR ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT:

david.graves@seattle.gov

206-684-7048

www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/smith-cove-park-development

Seattle Parks and Recreation invites the community to participate in the design of Smith 
Cove Park. Join Seattle Parks and Recreation staff and Gustafson Guthrie Nichol (GGN) to 
review and provide input on the schematic design for your new waterfront park. Thank you 
to everyone who participated in the first meeting. We encourage you to attend and see how 
your input has helped shape the design.

Smith Cove Park is located just west of Pier 91 at the foot of Magnolia Hill on Elliott Bay. This 
project will develop the 4.9 acre easterly waterfront portion of Smith Cove Park and make 
improvements to the playfield half of Smith Cove Park (west of 23rd Ave. W). The improved 
park will provide opportunities for active and passive recreation for all ages and abilities, 
increase environmental-sensitivity, and make the park inviting and usable for more people.

In 2015, the Friends of Smith Cove Park (FoSCP) received a grant from the City of Seattle 
Department of Neighborhoods to undertake the initial public outreach and conceptual design 
for the expansion of Smith Cove Park. In early 2016 Seattle Parks and Recreation hired GGN 
as the design consultant. They used the outreach and concept completed by the FoSCP as 
the starting point for the design of the park. Amenities may include pathways, landscaping, 
waterfront access, a play area, and related improvements. Improvements will also be made 
to the existing part of Smith Cove Park used for youth sports to enhance the playability.

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 2017
6:30 – 8:00 P.M.
MAGNOLIA COMMUNITY CENTER 
2550 34TH AVE W, SEATTLE, WA 98199

BUILDING FOR THE FUTURE


